MEMO FROM DEPARTMENT OFFICE
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PLEASE PASS ON TO YOUR AUXILIARIES

Section 708-National Dues

e National Dues shall be ten dollars ($10.00) per annual member each year, effective July
1, 2024, paid by ACH transaction to National Headquarters.

District Presidents: Please be sure to inform your Auxiliaries about the upcoming increase for
annual dues effective July 1, 2024.

This means that when they are sending dues for annual members to department, they will now
have to send $18.00 per annual member, instead of the $13.00. ANY application that is sent to
the department for processing for dues for the 2024-2025 year the amount must be $18.00.

ANY new annual membership applications that are received by the department after June 28,
2024, must have the increased dues amount to be processed. Please inform them to allow for
the time it takes to mail in any membership to department.

Also, please remind the auxiliary secretaries to put in their installation reports the amount of
their annual membership, especially if they have increased the annual membership amount.
The installation reports will be coming out later.

If there are any questions, please contact the department office.

Department Secretary/Treasurer






